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First name: Mary

Last name: Baker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I feel it's very important that we leave our forests alone!  The only management should be to keep the existing

forestry safe from fires and logging.  I do not believe in widespread cutting nor do I believe in selling our lumber

to keep other countries from importing theirs.  Stupid, ignorant idea that orange colored tyrants create.

Thanks for giving me the chance to say my peace.  I feel better.

Sincerely,

Mary M Baker


